
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 24, 2011 
 

In Order No. 110/11 dated August 24, 2011 the Public Utilities Board provided rationale, 

recommendations and comments related to Orders 172/09 and 136/10, the latter which revised 

water and sewer rates for the City of Portage la Prairie (City) for 2011 and 2012.  

The Board recommends that the City: 

• Continue its practice of sharing important information on a timely basis concerning the 

City’s water and sewer utility with its customers; 

• Continue holding open public meetings as the City’s major capital expenditure plans 

develop; and 

• Continue discussions related to contractual arrangements with the City’s industrial 

customers. 

This Order and the interim rate orders noted above, provide additional details and can be viewed 

on the Board’s website: www.pub.gov.mb.ca. 
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